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Severe Acute Respiratory Syndrome – 

Public Health Update #7 
 
June 2, 2003 
 
No new cases of SARS have been reported in Clark County. A case was reported directly to the 
Centers for Disease Control and Prevention in error over the weekend. The Clark County Health 
District was made aware of this situation and has verified that there have been no new suspected or 
probable cases. 
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